
The new North Yorkshire Council is harmonising the garden waste 
collection service across North Yorkshire, so households have the 
choice to receive the same service funded in the same way.

Visit www.northyorks.gov.uk/SelbyGardenWaste or scan 
the QR code to take part online. 

If you’d prefer a paper copy of the survey, please call 01609 780 
780 or collect one from the Selby Library, Sherburn Villages and 
Community Library, or the Tadcaster Community Library.

Consultation closes 3 April 2023.

Have your say  
about the future of the 
garden waste collection 
service in the Selby area

02/23 88478


